1010 Wayne Avenue, Suite 220 • Silver Spring, MD 20910 Phone: (202) 789-1050 • Fax: (202) 789-1895 • www.ceph.org

March 15, 2019

Dean G. Smith, PhD
Dean
Louisiana State University Health Sciences Center
School of Public Health
2020 Gravier Street, 3rd Floor
New Orleans, LA 70112

Dear Dean Smith:

This acknowledges your communication of February 1, 2019, advising the Council on Education for Public Health of a substantive change. The Executive Committee of the CEPH Board of Councilors met on March 2, 2019, at which time we reviewed and acted to accept your submission.

We understand that the school has added a Bachelor of Science in Public Health degree. I have attached a seal that reflects the addition of this degree level to the unit of accreditation.

We look forward to conducting a full review of the school, based on the 2018 self-study and site visit, at our June 2019 meeting.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Miles-Richardson, DVM, PhD

President

cc: CEPH Councilors